
            November 1, 2015

LICL e-blast - serving Nassau/Suffolk pro-life advocates.    
          LICL e-blast is additional information to Life News.
 
Dear Defenders of Life:   

DEFUND PLANNED PARENTHOOD NOW!
  
Please join us for an interfaith, peaceful, prayerful, sidewalk rally!

Monday, November 16
12 Noon - 2:00 PM (rain or shine)

On the sidewalk in front of Senators Schumer & Gillibrand's
 offices at145 Pinelawn Road, Melville.

  
Bring your own signs - no graphic signs, please.

  
To get an estimate on how many people will attend, please

RSVP to Peter at 631-289-2095!
  

This event is co-sponsored by the Long Island Coalition for Life
and

Grace & Truth Church, Coram.
  
  

LET OUR SENATORS HEAR THE VOICE OF THE PEOPLE!



 

  

MISSION STATEMENT 
To protect innocent human life from fertilization to natural death through
education, legislative action, prayer and peaceful presence.

Long Island Coalition for Life | | licoalition4life@outlook.com | www.prolifeli.org
PO Box 223

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

 

 Permission is given to forward and copy e-blast on to others.
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